SCDOT
NOTICE TO POTENTIAL PROPOSERS
CAROLINA CROSSROADS 1-20/26/126 CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

SCDOT will hold an open-forum meeting on Tuesday, February 27, 2024, with prospective proposers to discuss
future plans and upcoming work in 2024 for the Carolina Crossroads 1-20/26/126 Corridor Improvement Project in
Lexington and Richland Counties. The purpose of this meeting will be to collect information on the industry’s
interest in the project and to improve the design-build industry’s understanding of the rephased project requirements.

The open-forum meeting will take place from 9:00 a.m. — 11:00 a.m. at the DoubleTree by Hilton Hotel located
at 2100 Bush River Road, Columbia, SC 29210.

This event will not include one on one meetings between SCDOT and contracting teams.

This meeting is not mandatory and will not have bearing on the potential short-listing process.

To register for the forum, please click here.

Any questions regarding this open-forum meeting should be directed to Nicholas Pizzuti, Interim Director Office
of Local Government Services with the South Carolina Department of Transportation by email at

PizzutiNC@scdot.org or at 955 Park Street, Room 108, Columbia, SC 29201.

Additional information can be found online on SCDOT’s project website at
https://www.scdotcarolinacrossroads.com/news/.
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